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Quito, May 3, 2023 

 

 

Pastor Don Bird, Pastor Principal    

Broomfield United Methodist Church 
 

Dear sisters and brothers in Christ, 

 

The Evangelical United Methodist Church of Ecuador sends special greetings to you and your 

Church. 

 

We thank God for your support of the El Sembrador Methodist School in Pastocalle.  

We thank the Lord for your accompaniment, together we can help transform the lives of children, 

families, and the community. 

 

You are part of God's mission in Ecuador 

 

With great joy we want to share the grateful heart of the children and teachers of the El Sembrador 

School, and our special thanks from the national office of the Methodist Church.  First of all, we 

thank David and Shari Nelson for their love and service, and a special thanks to your church that 

has accompanied and supported with prayer and special offerings for the installation of the 

Computer Room, library, and operation of the El Sembrador School. 

 

During the past few months, you have been an important part of the support of the mission in 

Ecuador, and for all this we give thanks for your partnership. Through this letter, we send our 

gratitude, and we ask you to keep us in your prayers for every pastor, church, missionary, leader, 

teacher, and child in Ecuador. 

 

Your support means so much to our church in Ecuador. We thank you deeply and we hope to see 

you here soon. 

 

We will keep your family and your Church in our prayers with gratitude.  

 

May the Lord bless you. 

 

 

 

Bishop Rev. Alfredo Pilatuña 

Evangelical United Methodist Church of Ecuador  

 

 


